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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:39 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Neighbors of 447 Brimhall Tiny House

FYI 
 

 

Lisa Martin 
Code Enforcement Supervisor 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-1940 
F: 651-266-1919 
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 
 

 
 

From: Maureen Mo O'Keefe <okeefe.maureen.mo@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:37 PM 
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Grubish, Daniel <Daniel.Grubish@andersencorp.com> 
Subject: Neighbors of 447 Brimhall Tiny House 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Could we please get an update regarding the "order for removal of the Tiny House on 447 Brimhall Street St. Paul 
55105"?? They are arrogant enough to be giving tours of the Tiny Home now. Perhaps they should be paying taxes on 
their Tiny Home valued at $80,000? How about their own trash? Electricity? Sewer line? Enough is enough, this is 
ridiculous and we'd like some answers please.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Maureen and Irritated Neighbors 


